

Face coverings

Dear Parents / Carers,

I would like to personally thank you for following the current Covid preventative measures that we have in place at school. Our children's safety is, as always, a priority and I have taken this decision to further support the children's return to education and help to reduce the spread of coronavirus.

In light of recent further restrictions nationally I am strongly recommending that parents wear face coverings when they pick up or drop off their children at school.

I would urge all parents and carers who are able to, to implement these preventative measures, in addition to washing hands frequently and social distancing.

It is vital that our children are in school, and that schools are supported by yourselves, to ensure that we remain in a safe environment where we can all play a part in preventing the spread of infection.

This is as an added preventative measure to help stop the spread of Covid-19 at a time when cases are rising.

I recognise this may not be possible for every parent / carer, and therefore it is a recommendation only, but we would encourage this as a sensible step to help minimise transmission in instances where social distancing could be difficult.

If you are accompanying your child as they walk, cycle or scoot to school, we would encourage parents to put on face coverings as you get close to school.

Thank you for your continued support in helping to keep our children and each other safe.

Kind Regards,

Here Hayo Shith

Helen Hayes-Smith

Head of School

